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From: Quandt. Jeff

Sant: . Monday, April 04, 2005 8:47 *

To: -} .- '

Ce: Euwkar Kyla

Sublect: FW: PEQ5-009 Request for Extansion

——0riginat Message-—

Fram: Quandt, JefT

Sant: Monday, Aptil 04, 2005 8:38 AM

To! "CSantucri@tma.toyota.com’

Subject: RE: PE0S-009 Request for Extension

Mr Santuccl:

Your request for an extension ta reapond to the Informedcn Requeat for PEOS-Q03 is gantad. The new dus date
in April 28, 2005. Please submit thosa portions of the request that can be answeead by April 11, 2004 it in a

partial responss. Thank you.
Regards,

Jeff Quandt, Chief
Vahicle Control Division

—---Original Message——
From: CSantuccl@tma.toyota.com [maikn:CSantu ca@tma.toyota.com]
Sant: Friday, April D1, 2005 1:49 PFM
To: Quandt, leff
: Q= Bowker, Kyle -
Subject PEOS-009 Request for Extension

Jeff,

Per our discussians, and discussions with your staff, Tovoeta would like to request an extengion af
the due data for our responsa to the IR letter of PEDS-008. Due ta the amount of dacuments
requiring translation, and continuing work collecting custorner Information as well as return

parts, Toyota would lika to request an sxtanslon of two weelks for the resgonses to the following
guestions: ~

3" .

50" e "

&EA0M11/1314

Some of the Information that ks il baing collactad and fransiatad & alsp naeded for the ragponsas
to lemns conceening design spacifications and Teyota's assessment of the alleged defect. Toyota
plans on submitting a2 responsa to tha remainder of the questions by the orginal due data of April
11. The full responaa will be completed by Apnl 28. If you hava any questions or concama about

this request, please et ma ke,

Regards,

Chris Santucei - Sefety Enginesr
Tachnical and Regulatory Affalre
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Toyota Motor North America, InG.

Phone (202} 463-8856 Fax: {202) 483-8513
emai: Chris_Santucckiitma tayota.com
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